From: Sandra Houle

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Sunday, December 17, 2017 6:53:00 PM

Sandra Houle
193 Currier Drive
Manchester, NH 03104

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This will not help NH.. it will only help put more money into companies pockets and will pass the cost
onto customers!!! | don't trust them !
I respect our beautiful environment and support conservatism!!

Sincerely,
Sandra Houle
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